
COS COB SCHOOL 
2 -WEEKS AT A GLANCE 

DECEMBER 16 – JANUARY 3 
 

 
School Store Open every day this week 3:15-3:30 p.m. 

 
Monday, December 16 Grade 5 Mary Poppins Auditions 
 Students with last name A-I, 7:45 a.m. 
 Grade 5 Mandatory Parent Play Mtg., 6:30 p.m. 
 
Tuesday, December 17 Grade 5 Mary Poppins Auditions 
 Students with last name J-R, 7:45 a.m. 
 
Wednesday, December 18 Grade 5 Mary Poppins Auditions 
 Students with last name S-Z, 7:45 a.m. 
 Battle of the Books – Grade 5, 2:00 p.m. 
 
Thursday, December 19 Gr. 5 Mary Poppins Audition Call Backs, 7:45 a.m. 
 Ambassadors Meeting, 8:00 a.m. 
  
Friday, December 20 Mary Poppins Cast List Announced, 3:15 p.m. 
  

Celebrate our last day of school for 2019! 
Wear your favorite holiday or funny sweater, shirt, hat etc. 

 
Thursday, January 2  
 
Friday, January 3 Beginning Orchestra Rehearsal, 7:50 a.m. 
 



FROM THE PRINCIPAL: 

Dear Parents, 

As we get ready for a well-deserved winter break, I would like to extend to you, my sincere 
appreciation for all you do for the students, staff and Cos Cob School.  The partnership you 
share with my staff and our school is paramount to the success of your child’s continued 
growth.  We value your support as this is truly a community school.  A special thank you to 
the PTA for the outstanding programs they have sponsored for our students this year and 
we look forward to the many other activities they have planned in the New Year.  It is 
greatly appreciated and would not be possible without your support.   

 

We are a diverse community and are represented by countries all over the world.  No 
matter what holiday tradition you will be celebrating, may it be filled with peace, love, 
family and friends.  I wish you all the best for a happy and healthy New Year and look 
forward to your return in 2020!   

Gene 
 
MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

January 14 -- Grade 4 – Dr. Kaboom – SUNY Field Trip 
January 31 – BINGO Night 
Week of February 3rd – Traveling Art – Grades K, 2, 3 & 5 
February 10-17 – Winter Break 
February 21st – PTA Winter Dance 
 

 
FROM THE COMMUNITY: 

Eat Smart. Be Smart. Reduce Waste:  
School Lunch & Cafeteria Culture in Greenwich Public Schools 

Tuesday, December 17 
11:30 am - 12:30 pm 

Greenwich Botanical Center 
130 Bible Street, Cos Cob 

 



December 18th CMS Holiday Boutique -- Sip n Shop at the Central Middle School Holiday 
Boutique Wednesday 12/18 2:30-8:30pm.  Lots of amazing local vendors will be 
showcased.  Enjoy a day of holiday shopping while supporting local vendors and CMS! 

SUMMERFARE 2020 – Free Admission – Wednesday, January 22nd, 6-8 p.m. at GHS 
Student Center.  For more information visit SUMMERFARE 

FROM SCHOOL NURSE: 

We have started the season for Influenza and are asking parents for their help as the 
School Nurses along with the Dept of Health participate in the State of Connecticut 
Influenza Surveillance program. 

When calling your child out sick in dismissal manager, please indicate the presence of flu 
like symptoms: 

-Sudden onset of fever (over 100 F or 37.7 C)
-Cough and/or sore throat

-Headaches and/or body aches
-Fatigue

If your child tests positive for Influenza, we follow the 5-day guideline that states to keep 
your child home a minimum of 5 days after diagnosis and to bring a doctor note. 
Please see attached for more information on Influenza. 

https://www.greenwichschools.org/greenwich-high-school/pta/fundraising/summerfare

